Message Sent: 02/28/20

Managed Care

Attention: Medicaid Managed Care Network Provider
Enrollment PowerPoint Added

The new 2/24/2020 - Enrollment of Medicaid Managed Care and
Children's Health Insurance Program Providers PowerPoint is now
available on the website found at:
https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnroliment/ManagedCareNetw

Contact Details:

1-800-343-9000

emednyalert@csra.com

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email for further assistance

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice.



mailto:emednyalert@csra.com
https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/ManagedCareNetwork
https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/ManagedCareNetwork
mailto:emednyalert@csra.com
https://www.emedny.org/

